
Dear Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon 
Reduction,  
 
My name is Brian Durbin and I live in Deschutes County. I am writing to urge you to 
support and pass the Clean Energy Jobs bill (HB 2020). I am concerned with the 
impacts of climate change, especially related to the outdoor activities enjoyed by 
Oregonians and the availability of water. I believe this bill will allow Oregon to be a 
leader for change, create jobs, and put us on the right path to correcting the decades of 
mismanagement of our environment and resource use. We have to start acting now.  
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Durbin 
 


